PRINCE EDWARD COUNTY ELECTORAL BOARD

Canvass Minutes

P.O. Box J Farmville, Virginia 23901

March 5,2020

The Prince Edward County Electoral Board meeting was called to order by the Chairman, Dr. Sam Martin in the Voter Registration Office. The Canvass for the March 3rd Election began on Wednesday, March 4th at 8:35 A.M Members Present: Mr. Charles Puckett, Vice Chairman; Ms. Gwendolyn Akers-Booker, Electoral Board Secretary; Ms. Lynette Wright, General Registrar and Ms. Caitlin Bryant, Deputy Registrar. There was no one present from the community during the Canvass.

We began the Canvass with no Provisional Votes noted on Election Day. After reviewing and processing all the necessary paperwork from the day of election, all information as required by the State was accurate as called in from each voting precinct. All papers were signed, sealed and delivered by 12:15 PM to the Clerk of The Circuit Court of Prince Edward County.

Ms. Lynette Wright, General Registrar; Ms. Gwen Akers-Booker, Secretary to the Electoral Board and Caitlin Bryant, Deputy Registrar as we process the required papers; faxed and submit all documents to the Virginia Department of Elections. For more information on Election Results you may visitwww.elections.virginia.gov.

Meeting Adjourned at 2:30 A.M.

Gwendolyn S. Akers-Booker

Gwendolyn Akers-Booker Electoral Board Secretary